
 
 

A congratulatory message from the York Region Chairman and CEO 

 

On behalf of York Regional Council and The Regional Municipality of York, it gives me 
great pleasure to congratulate the Toronto Regional Real Estate Board (TRREB) on 
their milestone 100 year anniversary. 
 
With 1.2 million residents York Region is one of the fastest-growing municipalities in 
Canada. We are home to Ontario’s second largest business centre with more than 
54,000 businesses and 650,000 jobs.  
 
It is my honour to recognize TRREB’s efforts over the years in creating complete 
communities where residents can find a place to call home and businesses can thrive. 
 
TRREB’s meaningful contributions in providing trusted and reliable real estate 
information and advocacy for a healthy real estate market have paved the way for 
industry leadership across Canada. 
 
Housing is a priority for York Regional Council and connects residents to our economy, 
transportation systems, health and social services and the environment. As a leading 
economic centre in the Greater Toronto and Hamilton Area, Regional Council 
recognizes encouraging more affordable rental housing options and new office 
development is vital to maintaining a prosperous Region. 
 

York Region believes strongly in building safe, caring and healthy communities and 
welcomes TRREB’s collective vision as it brings together all levels of government with 
Member REALTORS® and the public at large.  
 
Please accept my best wishes on this momentous occasion for TRREB as they embark 
in their next chapter of growth and success. 
 
 

Yours truly, 

 
Wayne Emmerson 

York Region Chairman and CEO 


